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Freelton area resident wins scholarship at Wilfrid Laurier Universi

Waterloo (Jan. 19) — A resident of the Freelton area has distinguished himself by
winning a scholarship at Wilfrid Laurier University in Waterloo.

Tom Newell, a 1990 graduate of Waterdown High School and now in the fourth
year of the honors business administration program at Laurier, will be presented with the
Stephen E. Lyons Memorial Award at an awards reception on campus Wednesday,

Jan. 26.

The $5,000 award recognizes good academic standing, leadership, character, and
participation in extra-curricular activities. The scholarship was established by the Lyons
family, friends, and alumni, in memory of Stephen Lyons, class of 1970.

Newell is the 22-year-old son of Jim and Eleanor Newell of R.R. #1 in Freelton.
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Newell can be reached at (519) 885-2879.
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